

You have been warned !!



I nearly missed this new EU Directive No. 456179



In order to meet the regulations laid down for unification under the single European currency, all Citizens of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland, Gibraltar, Malta and Cyprus must be made aware that the phrase “spending a Penny” will be banned from use after 31st December 2011.



As from 1st January 2012, the correct terminology, which must be used, will be “Euronating”. 
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